
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 104/19   
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 05/19  
 

PORT OF SPAIN WATER FRONT 
 

CHART BA 474 

 

 
   
 

Masters of vessels are hereby notified that berthing is strictly prohibited in the vicinity of 

the International Water Front between the Hyatt Regency and the Breakfast Shed. 

 

Centred at position: 

  

 

 

 Lat         10 - 38.83 N    

Long    061 - 30.90 W 

 

 

Effective from 15
th

 December 2019 

 

                     

 

    

 Caution is advised.   

   
DATUM   WGS  84    

   

 

16
th

 December 2019                           

 
 
 
 
 
             

        Signed     

              Ronald Alfred 

                                                                   Director of Maritime Services   

                                                                   Maritime Services Division 

                                                                   Ministry of Works and Transport 
 

 


